MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN THE
UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE
AND THE
AMERICAN POSTAL WORKERS UNION, AFL-CIO

RE: Information Technology Bargaining Unit Telework Pilot Program

The United States Postal Service and the American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO
(hereinafter referred to as “the parties”) agree to extend the current Information Technology

Bargaining Unit Telework Pilot Program for thirty (30) days.

All terms and conditions set forth in the current Telework MOU dated May 26, 2023, will remain
in effect during the extension period.

The extension for the Telework MOU will expire on July 30, 2024. if an agreement on the
Telework MOU cannot be reached by July 30, 2024, the parties will work together on a
transition plan to return the employees to their official duty stations as soon as reasonably

possible, but in no less than sixty (60) days.
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Arrion Brown Date Celia Clinton Date
Director, Support Services or Relations Specialist
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO Collective Bargaining and Arbitration
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